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VISVA-BHARATI

ACCOUNTS OFFICE

NOTICE

All staff members of the university are hereby informed that due to implementation of Vll

Pay commission recommendation pay related software is under revision. Presently, salary is

processed as per new pay scales under the old software in two phases. The new software could

not be put to use due to testing and matching formalities of various masters and output.

Therefore, salary slip of individual employees are not issued for past two months. Once

the new salary software is fully tested, then regular salary slips as well as salary slips for earlier

months will be issued.

All are requested to kindly bear with us.
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Visva-Bharati


